
 

September 2nd, 2021 General Membership Meeting – 8PM in the Saloon 

 Meeting called to order by President Gary Knuth at 8:02PM 

 Secretary’s Report - Read and Approved 

 Treasurer’s Report – Read and Approved 

 Heidi and LuAnne handed out paper to write down any comments you had from the Car Show. 

 Old Business 

o There are 8 calendars left, $10 each. 

o State Pull – Need help with food and bartending, see Willie if you can help. 

 New Business 

o Should we dontate $100 to the Central Wisconsin Antique Tractor Pullers Association? 

 Willie R. made the motion to donate $100 to the CWATPA, Dan C. seconded. 

Motion carried. 

o Security in the Campground - There were some issues this year and caused people to 

leave. Should we hire more security to enforce our rules? 

 Kelly N. – Do we pay Waupaca already for the reserves? 

 It would be about two-three hundred to designate two people to the campground. 

 Michelle V. – Asked if we could designate a tent area? 

 Medical issues pose an issue with no generators. 

 We upped the price for camping and can afford to hire more security. 

 Dan C. made the motion to hire two more security to enforce the rules in the 

campground. Hoss seconded. Motion carried. 

o Next meeting is elections: President, Secretary, Assistant Treasurer, and one Board 

Member are up for election. 

o Ice Merchandisers – Looking for one more to store ice. 

 $5,000 per unit and hold one ton of ice 

 Buddy F. made the motion to purchase one new unit. Troy S. seconded. Motion 

carried. 

o Man-lift – It was brought up that we could use a man-lift. Should we buy one or rent 

one? 

 We have many uses for one 

 Dan C. said to get prices on buying and renting. 

 Roger K. asked if we would have to do certifications every year? 

 Joe G. said to look into the insurance end of things. 

 Randy E. said if we rent one, we better use it while it is here. 

 Dan C. made the motion to table until we get pricing. Hoss seconded. Motion 

carried. 

o Michelle V. – Has given $1,300 back to the club since the Candy Store started. All other 

proceeds benefit the 4-H club.  

 She would like to have a cooler rebuilt in the General Store to hold pies and 

water. 

 She also said that some lights need replacing in the General Store.  



 

 Michelle donated $200 to the club again from the Candy Store. 

o October 9th, 2021 is the Appreciation party and also the rain date for the State Pull. 

o September 21st, 2021 at 9AM they are planning to sort cans. If you can help, see Dan 

C. Need about 4-5 more volunteers. 

o Turn your Car Show comments in. 

o Joe G. – Looking to put up a water tower by the Feed Mill. 

 It would be a timber frame water tower. 

 Working with Jerrod for permits and planning. 

o FFA Alumni Bluegrass Bash – Asking for $100 donation 

 John R. made the motion to donate $100 to the FFA Alumni Bluegrass Bash. 

Buddy F. seconded. Motion carried. 

 No New Members 

 Next Meeting is October 7th, 2021 @ 8PM in the Saloon 

 Motion to Adjourn 8:33PM 

Recording Secretary: Jacob Elsner - ________________________________ 


